Dear Tom and Lisa,







As we write this Jake has recently turned three and is a well-mannered, lovely happy little boy with a great sense of humour.  

He will eat most foods now, even cheese! He particularly loves rice, pasta or stew based/pie dishes (including mild spiced food).  
Jakes’ vocabulary is very good for his age and he really loves singing.  Twinkle Twinkle continues to be his favourite nursery rhyme.  He also really loves Mr Tumble’s CD.  

Over the past year Jake has attended a local playgroup, a sports group and a music group of which the singing was his favourite!  

He now attends nursery on a part time basis and loves it.  The initial change has been significant over the past few months as he has grown in confidence and is slowly becoming more independent.

Jake still loves books and sometimes he will sit quietly while listening.  He still loves his Thomas the Tank Engine books, though his favourite book at the moment is called “Sometimes I like to curl up in a ball”.  It’s about the adventures of a wombat and at the end of the day falls asleep in a ball.  He also gets to take a book home from nursery and for the third week running he has chosen the same book (because he loves it!) Josh and the Woo Woo.

In terms of watching television shows, Jake loves Mr Tumble, Balamory, Grandpa in my pocket, Nina and the neurons, Mister Maker and recently Jake and the Neverland Pirates.

His favourite toys are an interactive crane set, building blocks, Spiderman scooter, balance bike and any little cars so long as it they have lights and make lots and lots of noise!  He is also developing his imaginative play and is often found chatting away to his soft toys or little people/action figures.

The next 12 months for Jake will be toilet training, understanding of Jolly Phonics and Pencil control, along with learning to write his own name.
We will continue to love, care and protect him.

Love Jake’s Adoptive Parents xxx
